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GUAM MEMORIAL HOSPITAL AUTHORITY
ATURIDAT ESPETAT MIMURIAT GUAHAN

850 Govemnor Carlos Camacho Road, Tamuning, Guam 96913
Operator: (671) 647-2330 or 2552 | Fax: (671) 649-5508

AMENDMENT #3
GMHA IFB 038-2025

Provide Supplies and Services for Water Chemical Treatment for Chillers, Cooling Towers,
Water Softeners and Boilers

This amendment is in response to a clarification submitted by Deesonii’s:

Question: Our engineer Moses is requesting the drawings. I downloaded the documents for IFB
038-2025, but I don’t see any drawings or mechanical plans attached. Can you please send me
those files?

Response: There are no available drawings for IFB 038-2025 as this requires for prospective
bidders to do their own system to provide the chemical treatment to the existing equipment as
noted and listed in the SOW.

Please acknowledge receipt of this amendment by signing and sending it back to Materials
Management by email to materials.mgmt{@gmha.org.

If you have any questions, please feel free to address your letter to Lillian Perez-Posadas MN, RN,
and email it to the Materials Management department at materials.mgmt@)gmbha.org.

Sﬁrelyk/\

DOLORES PANGELINAN
Hospital Materials Management Department
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